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At Woodstock Residential Care Home we really appreciate all that our staff do and we like to recognise them with

'Employee of the Month' and 'Special Recognition' awards, so they know how much their hard work is appreciated.

In March, Debby Liman, our Domestic and Laundry Assistant was awarded 'Employee of the Month' in recognition of her extra efforts

in covering our laundry.

Team Leader, Sarah McGillivray was presented with a 'Special Recognition' Award for always going 'above and beyond' in her work.

Congratulations ladies! Thank you for all your hard work and commitment. We hope you enjoy spending your vouchers.

 


